
Ladies, have you ever said:   
 “Look at those little vehicles.  I wish I could drive one.”  
 “I bet I could drive that cart better than that guy.” 
 “Our shrine never wins a motorized competition or trophy from MASA.” 
 “Just once I would like to beat Ms. so and so at something.” 

 

Well Ladies….. 
Now is your chance to put your driving skills to the test, and bring bragging rights home, in the 
annual:  

 
 

What:  The Hell on Wheels Competition is a timed obstacle course competition open to all 
ladies of shrine nobles, put on by the Mid Atlantic Association of Shriner Motor Corps.  There is 
no cost to the competitors.  All ladies will use the same provided cart.  Please wear closed toe 
shoes.  Please bring a helmet with you, or one will be provided.  All competitors will sign a 
liability waiver before competing in the competition.  Participants must be a minimum of 18 
years old with a valid driver’s license.  Each participant will get to ride the course twice.  The best 
time will be entered.   
 

When: Thursday September 4, 2025, 9a.m.-12p.m. & Friday, September 5, 2025, 8a.m.-11a.m. 
 

Where:  The parking lots of the Mid Atlantic Association of Shriner Motor Corps Competition 
area at the Virginia Beach Sports Center, 1045 19th St.  Look for the large pink flag or ask any Mid 
Atlantic Association of Shriner Motor Corps Officer to point you in the right direction. 
 

Results:  All competitors of the Hell on Wheels Competition are invited to the Mid Atlantic 
Association of Shriner Motor Corps Awards Lunch.  The top 2 drivers in the competition will be 
awarded and recognized.  The lunch will begin at 1:30p.m., Friday September 6th, at the Family 
Fun Experience, at 206 16th St, Virginia Beach, VA 23451.  The lunch is free of charge. 
 

Questions:  Contact Mid Atlantic Association of Shriner Motor Corps President, David Wright 
at 814-730-1833 or email at davidkwright33@gmail.com. 


